OAGDU meeting minutes from December 13 2020

1. The monthly OAGDU call began at 7:00 PM with the following members present: 
	
	Attendees present were not recorded. 


 

2. Minutes: The October secretary report was previously read but not approved at the business meeting held in November.   There are some necessary corrections to be made.               .   

3. Treasurer’s Report: 

4. Debbie provided the treasurer report.  Currently we have a balance of $1755.38 in our checking account.  A check for $200.00 for our guest speaker has not cleared nor the $300.00 check for the movement.  There were two deposits made 11-06-2020 for $80.00 and 11/23/2020 for $135.00 which are from candy bar sales.  Two purchases were made on the card for future fund raisers. The Keurig was purchased for $91.60 and the air fryer for $64.15. 



	

Committee Reports:

5. Fund Raising.  
A.  Nothing presented at this meeting.  

6. Education:
A. Nothing to share at this time.      
7. Gavel:
		A. Asia completed a class assignment about a video regarding working with a guide dog. The video is 9 minutes in length. 	   

8.Legislate Committee:
A. Nothing new to report at this time.  

9. New Business:
A.  Debbie covered the Air Carrier Act and all the information required on the new form. 
-Several concerns were raised regarding the form and the and the questions contained on it. 
-Several questions regarding the need for a vet signature and having to sign it under the attest of perjury. 
-The form may be able to be filled out at the time of the ticket purchase. This option may not be currently working. 
  
  
10.Next Meeting:
	A. Next meeting will be held on January 10th at 7:00PM. 
	**The call concluded at 8:00 PM. 
Meeting Adjourned.

	 





	



